
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim receives the British Ambassador to discuss developments
of the political situation

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad

received British Ambassador to Iraq, HE John Wilkes Thursday 19/9/2019

His eminence with Wilkes discussed developments of the political situation in Iraq and the

region, as well as bilateral relations between Iraq and the United Kingdom and ways to develop

these relations on all levels.

His eminence stressed the importance of calmness and dialogue to solve regional problems,

warned of escalation because of its impact on all countries in the region and on global

national security.


